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Healthy Heart Symposium
O
n Sunday, February 14, our very own Dr. Finn Broderbund will be the featured speaker at the LA County Healthy Heart Breakfast Symposium.
The Healthy Heart Breakfast Symposium is held every year on St. Valentine’s Day. It is sponsored by a consortium of cardiac care providers, and is intended to foster cardiac awareness throughout the community.
Tickets are still available. If you are interested in attending, call the office as soon as possible
New Associate
C
alifornia Cardiology is pleased to welcome Dr. Cynthia Ramirez to our practice.
Expanded Office Hours
As of January 1, California Cardiology will be open until 8:30 p.m. on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays.

R
amirez received a B.S. degree from Stanford University in 1991 and an M.D. from the University of California at Los Angeles College of Medicine in 1995. Dr. Ramirez completed a residency at UCLA Medical Center and is board certified in cardiology. She is fluent in English, Spanish, and Portuguese.
We know that Dr. Ramirez will be an excellent addition to our staff. Please call the office for more information, or to schedule an appointment.

Report Available
T
he associates at California Cardiology have been hard at work researching and writing Caring for Your Heart, a four-page report that we hope offers useful information.
The report takes a question-and-answer approach to providing information in regards to cardiac care.
In addition to pointing out risk factors and recommending positive actions you can take to improve the health of your heart, Caring for Your Heart includes the following sections:
The report is now available. Call the office for more information or to request a copy.
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